

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS
Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297
E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com
Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

9th January 2019

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 5

Thank you for taking the time to respond to our expression of interest letter in November 2018 regarding a proposed trip to Belgium in June 2019. We are now in a position to formally run the trip and we will be visiting Belgium on Friday 7th June 2019. As we stated within our earlier correspondence we will be visiting several war memorials, museums, trenches and Ypres. I am pleased to inform you all that we have been invited to lay a wreath as part of the last post ceremony at the Menin Gate. This is a great honour and one that will be expressed to the pupils before we travel.

The cost of the trip will be £78 and this will cover the cost of the coach, travelling on the Euro Tunnel, entrance to the memorials and dinner in Ypres. We will be sending out more information within the next half term regarding the group passport that we will be travelling under. In the meantime we will require a £30 non-refundable deposit to guarantee your child's place on this trip.

Please pay the deposit via your school's online payment system and return the form below on or before Friday 1st February 2019.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg

CEO

To Mr Figg		
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Belgium on 7 th June 2019. I have paid the £30 deposit via my school's online system.		
Name:	Signed	
Date		

